
City of Los Angeles Mail Leyla Campos <leyla.campos@lacity.org> 
recycle LA 
1 message 
Esther Eisenstein <esther@lataxservice.com> Tue, Nov 6, 2018 at 12:32 PM 
To: "leyla.campos@lacity.org" <leyla.campos@lacity.org> 
Dear Councilman, 
 
I implore you to revisit recycle LA 
 
My costs of garbage pick up have risen 3fold and the service is lacking. 
 
Many missed pick ups etc 
 
I want you to know that this was NOT a good idea and you must revisit this program 
 
Also when you figure out the rate increases for tenants this year please remember that utilities and 
trash have both risen much higher than inflation. 
 
I appreciate any help in this area of trash that you can provide as it is a burden that only landlords are 
stuck with. 
 
Thanks 
 
  
 
  
 
Esther Eisenstein, CPA 
 
  
 
L.A. Tax Service, LLP 
 
esther@lataxservice.com 
 
8350 Melrose ave Ste 202 
 
Los Angeles, CA 90069 
 
Telephone:323-658-5271 
 
 


